July 9, 1987
Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
| 8209 West 78th Street
| Overland Park, KS 66204
|

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will confirm your reception of WLYT on June 13, 1987 at
6:49 PM E.D.T. Your report is not detailed enough to verify

by the station's program log of that day, however, the

detail of the ID liners and the fact we have received other
reports on that day convince me it is substantially correct.

Thank you for your report.

Cordially,

f
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- William A. Gould
Station Manager
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